Reference: FS681191049
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 24/3119/FUL
Address: Argyle House1 Dee RoadRichmond

Proposal: A Roof Extension to Provide a Fourth Floor to Accommodate Two New Apartments. Reconfiguration of Bin
Store and Provision of a Bike Store at Ground Level. Provision of Air Source Heat Pumps.

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. Rod Eslamieh

Address: 2 Cherry Tree Court Dee Road Richmond TW9 2JW
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: | am emailing you as a representative (over 24 flats) of the residents and owners of Cherry Tree and Acacia
court which are located right opposite of the propose development and planning application.

We have already have lost privacy and right to enjoy light, etc. since this development originally started. We sit in our
living and bed rooms with curtains closed due to neighbours having direct view inside our apartments.

The proposed development will add additional height to an already tall building and this is unacceptable.

No formal consultation were held before and this time by the developer. It has come to our shock that a new application
was accepted by the council inspite of the previous one being rejected.

We request you to kindly reject the planning application, failing which we will have no option but to take the council and
the developer legally.

We do have financial means and along with other objective take legal action should the planning be allowed to proceed.

This is not a threat but an expression of our concerns which are going unheard presently.



